CURRICULUM COMMITTEE
Minutes

October 5, 2012
Present:
Matthew Altman, Dave Bradley, Debra Carino, Pam Clem, Tracy Donnelly, Ida Flippo, Scott 



Giltz, Lynda Graf (recorder), Mark Hull, Phillip King, Elizabeth Lundy, Terry Mackey, Lupe 


Martinez, Mike Mattson, David Miller (chair), Steffen Moller, David Mount, Tracy Nelson, Liza 



Nielson, Sunny Olsen, Cynthia Risan, Alan Shackelford, Polly Schulz, Tara Sprehe, Sarah



Steidl, Shelly Tracy, Tim Watson

Not Present:
Bill Briare
Guests:

Paul Wanner, Steve Beining
I. Minutes

Action:
Approval of minutes (June 1, 2012).  
II. Consent agenda
Items for approval:
1. Title changes for BA-122, BA-123, BA-124
2. Career Technical Supplemental 2011-12 approval report
Action:  Approved
III. Informational items:

A. NWCCU Accreditation team would like to meet with Curriculum Committee members Monday, October 8, noon-1pm in CC127.  Committee members are encouraged to attend.

IV. Old Business  

None  
V. New Business:

A. New course approvals

1. MET-211 Statics, MET-213 Strength of Materials
Presenter:  Mike Mattson

Core classes in the engineering program articulation with OIT.  These courses are engineering 
technology transfer courses to OIT and do not transfer to any other engineering programs.  

Action:  Approved

2. FRP-102 Basic Forest Management Lab, FRP-201 Advanced Forest Management, FRP-205 Forest Management Assessments and Inventories

Presenter:  Paul Wanner

Advisory group requested these courses to be created and approved.  These will become required in the Fire Science (Wildland) AAS.

Action:  Approved

B. Guidebook for Outline Review and New Course Approval
Presenter Steve Beining

This subcommittee’s charge from Curriculum Committee was to create this document.  It is coming forward to the committee for review and approval today.  

Discussion:

Goal of subcommittee was not to make it a book but a simple resource document to use, that would 

be easy to revise/update, when needed.  Idea:  create a video that walks someone through the actual entering of the computer interface/online submission form.   Committee liked that idea and would like to have it happen.  

Mark Hull, David Miller, David Mount and Steve Beining were the subcommittee team working on 
the resource document.  Steve Beining and Bill Waters will be available for formal training
sessions regarding the guidebook on  SLOs and those types of things.  

Question:  What should a faculty person do who wishes to use the document right now?  
Answer: The document will be posted to the committee website under the Additional Documents tab for faculty to find and use after approval at today’s meeting.
All current outlines can be found F:\!OUTLINES.  These outlines have all been reviewed by the Curriculum Office and aligned to state approval, Datatel, and the catalog.

Next step:  Process will be discussed at our October 19 meeting.  Committee felt part of the process 

to be determined needs to state that
a faculty member does not have to come to the meeting in 
support of their outline, only have someone at the meeting if there are clarifications needed.

Motion:
Approval, with the provision that future modifications can come back to the committee on 

the consent agenda.

Action:
Approved

Next meeting:

October 19, 2012
8:00-9:30am
CC127
